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6. For dependents who obtain employment under this Agreement
and who have immunity from the jurisdiction of the receiving
State in àt&ordance with the Vienna Convention on Diplomatie
Relations or an? other applicable international agreement,.-mmunity from civil and administrative jurisdiction with
respect to ahl matters arising out of such employment is
hereby irrevocably waived by the sending State.

7. In the event that a dependent who has immunity f rom
criminal jurisdiction in accordance with the Vienna Convention
on Diplomatie Relations is accused of a criminal offence
committed in relation to his or her employment, the sending
State will give serious consideration to any written request
for a waiver of immunity that may be submitted by the
receiving State.

8. Dependents obtaining employment under this Agreement shahl
pay income tax and any social security deductions levied by
the receiving State on any remuneration arising from such
employment.

If the foregoing is acceptable to the
Governznent of Argentina, I have the honour to propose that
this letter, which is authentic in English, French and
Spanish, and your rephy to that effeet shail constitute an
Agreement between our two Governments on this matter which
shaîl enter into force on the date of your reply. It is
understood that this Agreement may be terminated by either
Government on ninety (90) days notice in writing to the other.

Accept, Excelhency, the renewed assurances of
my highest consideration.

Bullis
-Am assador


